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MINOR CHANGE  IN  OFFICE 
OPENING TIMES

As a team we are mindful of work-
life balance and have opted to close 
the  office  slightly  earlier  from 1st 
August 2024. Therefore, we will be 
open  from  8.15am  until  5.00pm 
rather  than  5.30pm.  Of  course,  as 
ever,  if  you  ring  outside  of  these 
t imes  you  wi l l  be  g i ven  the 
emergency  number.  Ringing  this 
will take you straight to one of our 
vets in any event. 

We feel this will have no impact on 
the  high  level  of  ser vice  and 
support  we  currently  provide  and 
this  remains  our  absolute  priority. 
The  usual  team  is  still  on  hand 
whenever you need us 24/7 365 days 
a year.

If you wish to collect prescriptions 
outside of office hours this can still 
be arranged for you. 

ROYAL NORFOLK SHOW 2024

This year’s Royal Norfolk Show saw great weather and 
bumper  crowds.  Dave  was  Head  Veterinary  Steward 
again with a team of six vets in total, providing continual 
on-site cover as well as overnight emergency provision. 
There were only a few minor issues to deal with and the 
heat did not cause us too many problems. 

The  RNS  vet 
team  i s  now 
known  for  our 
attempts  at  a 
publicity photo. 
This  year  was 
no  exception 
when  we  used 
our  vet  buggy 
to  become  an 
e m e r g e n c y 
vehicle for all 6 
of us. 

The  team from        
left to right is:                 Kathy, Ann, Olivia, Katie, Aidan, Dave
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Some of the images from this year’s Royal Norfolk Show

26th-27th June 2024 


